
 

 

                      

                 

               Town of Miami Lakes 

                   Memorandum 
 

 

 
 

 

To:  Honorable Vice Mayor & Councilmembers 

 

From:   Honorable Mayor Manny Cid  

 

Subject: West Lakes Driveways and Approaches 

 

Date: January 21, 2020 

 

 

Recommendation: 
 

I was recently contacted by residents in the West Lakes area of town regarding an issue with their driveways and 

approaches. The residents will be in attendance at the Regular Council meeting. I would like to direct staff to look 

into this issue and make recommendations on how to best assist as soon as possible. 

  
 

 

Fiscal Impact: TBD 

Funding Source for Implementation: TBD 

Timeline for Implementation: TBD 

 

Guiding Principles: 2, 3, 4, 14 

Objectives: 1  
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